
 

 

Msgr. Chris has invited all those from Historic St. Patrick and Immaculate 

Conception who would like to participate in the project. 

If you are interested, please call the parish offices by Monday, May 2. 

 

Maumee Valley Habitat for Humanity is bringing together faith leaders in Lucas County to build 
a house for future homeowner Stephanie and her three girls.  Father Tony Gallagher is helping 
organize this project and recommend reaching out to you.  This is your chance to put God’s 
love into action alongside other faith groups by building a new construction home this June 
through August. 
 
 
This is an opportunity for fellowship, building goodwill, and getting all the details about the 
many ways individuals and groups can participate in the build. 
 
 
We couldn’t be more excited to partner with great people like you and your group. The 
heartbeat of Habitat for Humanity is working alongside people of faith to help people achieve 
the dream of homeownership.  It truly is a way to love our neighbors.   
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